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Thursday 7th October 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
An increasing number of young people need support for their mental health.  We have 
signed up for Young Mind’s #HelloYellow day on Friday 8th October.  All children from 
Reception to Year 11 have been asked to come into school wearing something yellow.  This 
could be a yellow outfit, yellow socks or even just a badge.  Children who have PE on Friday 
should come to school in their PE kits as usual with a yellow accessory.  In addition to 
dressing up, children will be completing some activities to support their mental health. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £2 to the Yound Mind charity, which is to be paid on 
ParentPay. 
 
Should your child not wish to participate, they should come to school wearing uniform as 
usual. 
 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Woodward and Mr Smith 
PSHE Leads 
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